

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR-GENERAL

399 Duncan Street, iParioli Office Park, Hatfield, 0028, Private Bag 860, Pretona 0001 Tel: +27 12 427 8167 Fax: +27 12 427 8016 Email: director-general@doc.gov.za

Ms Kate Skinner SOS Cualition PO Box 1560 Parklands 2121

Fax: 011 788 1289

PROPOSAL FOR THE 2011-2013 BROADCASTING POLICY REVIEW PROCESS

Dear Ms. Skinner,

This serves to acknowledge SOS coalition's valuable inputs and proposals submitted to the Department in respect of the matter above. On behalf of the Department, I want to assure your organisation of our unwavering commitment to the principles of openness, inclusivity and participatory nature of the review process. The recently-held ICT Policy Colloquium at Gallagher Estates which formally launched the process to the industry and the general public underlines our commitment to these fundamental principles of policy-making.

I wish to appeal to SOS coalition to actively participate in the platforms or fora provided by the Department in an effort to ensure that its views are represented. This is a critical step to ensure that as a country we have a robust and futuristic policy that represents and serve the interest of all South Africans and industry alike.

Yourshaincerely

MS ROSEY-SEKESE DIRECTOR-GENERAL 2012/07/17